TENNESSEE DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE
DIVISION OF FORESTRY
ELLINGTON AGRICULTURAL CENTER
BOX 40627, MELROSE STATION
NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 37204
(615) 837-5520

August 25, 2015

Valerie Hale, Assistant City Clerk
City of Crossville

392 North Main Street

Crossville, TN 38572

Dear Mrs. Hale,

Congratulations! Your Urban & Community Forestry (U&CF) proposal has been
reviewed and accepted for funding by the Tennessee Division of Forestry.

You will be contacted over the next two weeks to clear up any concerns ra1sed during the
rev1ew process When all issues are agreed upon the grant contract will be developed and
sent to you for signature. :

. The Division of Forestry is committed to assisting communities across the state in order
to heighten the awareness, benefits and management of Tennessee’s urban tree canopy.

If you have any questions, I can be reached at (615) 837-5439 or by email at
Brian Rucker@tn.gov.

Respectfully, o
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